
ST. THERESA PASTORAL COUNCIL 
 

Meeting Minutes from March 10, 2022 
 

In Attendance: Fr. Bob McCann, Cathy Brady, Jerry Deck and Paulette Tuckner.  The meeting 
started at 7:10 P.M. 

 Fr. Bob led the opening prayer.   
 February minutes were reviewed and approved with minor changes 

 

Pastor’s Report: 

 Coronavirus update – effective March 1, 2022 based on Alameda County guidelines 
mask wearing outside is optional at all Diocese Catholic schools 

 Cathy will put all Diocesan Covid updates in the Friday’s Flock notes  
 Church Hall bathrooms will be opened  
 Catholic Schools week was postponed this year due to Covid 
 The Parish retreat is on Wednesday’s for four weeks (March 9 – 30th), the retreat will be 

live in Church and online (Zoom) 
 The retreat is based on Book A Gospel readings 
 Lenten Soup program is cancelled for this year  
 The repairs are almost complete for the Event Center, we are waiting for Fire 

department signoff 
 The Event Center will be re-keyed. All keys will be identified 
 Luigi coordinated replacing the Church lights  
 Listening sessions for all groups went well 
 the Graduate Theological Union’s (GTU) 60th anniversary will be filming of Fr. Ngema 

Enow saying mass on March 19th  
 

Cathy: 

 Will put a request in the Friday Flock notes for Parish Council volunteer 

 

Upcoming/Past Events (All) 

 Parish Retreat, March 9, 16, 23, 30 at 7:00 pm church and Zoom 
 April’s meeting is cancelled due to Holy Thursday 
 The next meeting is May12, 2022 

 

The meeting concluded at 7:45 PM, and Fr. Bob gave us a tour of the repairs to the Event 
Center 

 


